
 

 

Canaan Conservation Commission 
 
January 6, 2014 
 
Attendees: Bill Chabot, Alice Schori, Elizabeth Chabot, Dave McAlister, Noel Everts,  
 
Town Forest- Easement 

 Mike Samson and Dave McAlister are actively writing the warrant article for the 
easement 

 The Conservation Commission and the Selectboard will meet to review and agree on 
any needed changes. 

 
 
McKee Property 

 Control of the property may be changing hands. The commission should stay alert for 
any real change. 
 

 
Minutes 

 The December minutes were reviewed. Dave moved that they be approved, Elizabeth 
seconded the motion, all approved 
 
 

Miscellany 
 The annual report was submitted to the town 
 March 8: tentative snowshoe around the hut. Bill to ask Sharon to post on the website. 

10:00 to noon 
 Bill or Alice to report  back to the Commission regarding a snow shoe to Bear Pond 
 

 
 

   
Motion to adjourn made by Bill, seconded by Dave 
 
 

Next meeting to be held on January 6, 2014 at the Senior Center. 


